
1999/243. Strengthening of the Office of the United 
Nations High Commissioner for Human 
Rights 

At its 42nd plenary meeting, on 27 July 1999, the 
Economic and Social Council, taking note of Commission 
on Human Rights resolution 1999/54 of 27 April 1999,
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endorsed the Commission's recommendation that the 
Council and the General Assembly should provide the 
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for 
Human Rights with the means and resources necessary to 
carry out its increased responsibilities and that they should 
also provide increased resources for the special rapporteurs. 




